
Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Support and approve this request 

County Manager's Comments & Recommendation: County Manager recommends as 
presented

Brief Summary: At the last meeting on January 2nd, the Board of Commissioners approved 

$725,000 for the NBHS Softball Field Upgrades Construction. However, the $725,000 total 

was a DPI error. DPI did not take into account the $50,000 already provided for design 

(August 15th). Therefore, construction has been authorized for $675,000, bringing total project 

cost to $725,000. This amendment reduces the previously approved amendment by that 

$50,000 error.
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